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Slender Web Flexure/Shear Interaction
In editions of the AISC Specification prior to 2005, 
interaction between bending and shear was a required 
check. Why is this requirement not included in the 2005 
and 2010 AISC Specifications? 

This is discussed in the Commentary to Section G3.1 of the 
2010 AISC Specification and Section 6.8 of the SSRC Guide to 
Stability Design Criteria for Metal Structures, 6th Ed. (Ziemian 
2010), which offers the following explanation:

 “Although expressions accounting for shear-moment 
interaction were considered in past design specifications, 
the expressions are not included in the 13th edition of the 
AISC Specification or the 3rd or 4th editions of AASHTO 
LRFD Bridge Design Specification. These provisions were 
removed based upon work by White (2008) that showed that 
the tension-field design expressions sufficiently capture the 
behavior with a reasonable amount of accuracy relative to 
experimental test results.”
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Bending, R.L. Brockenbrough and Associates, Pittsburgh, PA.” 
This report is available at www.steel.org.

In the specific case of your contract, the answer is: yes, 
with approval—i.e., since you are proposing a change to what 
is shown in the contract documents, you will need the EOR’s 
approval to substitute bent plates for the built-up shape.


